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From: No Name Given [mailto:nxtdoornabor@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2012 2:21 PM 
To: Bolin, Kim 
Cc: Poston, Marc 
Subject: REQUEST FOR CONTINUANCE 
 
                                                                                BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION  
                                                                                               OF THE STATE OF 
MISSOURI                 
 
                                                                             
                                                                                Janet 
Parks                                               Complainant 
                                                                                                                       vs. 
                                                                                Missouri Gas 
Energy                                  Respondent 
                                 

               
                                                                                                                            File No. GC-2011-0232 
 
 
I'm sorry that I don't have better news about Ms. Parks health.  She is not in a posistion to contact you at this moment herself or return to 
Belton to be able to address issues concerning MGE at this time.  Her line of thought has been to contact an attorney to represent her and 
needs information as to the type of attorney that is needed to handle this type of situation.  If you can supply us with information concerning 
this, it would greatly be appreciated.  Therefore again a continuance is being requested. 
 
Thank you. 


